Wilton-Lyndeborough Cooperative School District School Administrative Unit #63

192 Forest Road Lyndeborough, NH 03082 603-654-8088

Bryan K. Lane Superintendent of Schools Betty Moore, M.Ed.
Director of Student Support Services

Lise Tucker Business Administrator

Kevin P. Verratti
Director of Technology

Technology School Board Report 11/08/2016

- Identified and remediated a configuration issue that disabled network service at WLC
- Setup new security camera monitoring station for LCS
- Finalized migration of library catalog system and shut down old server
- Surveyed 9th grade in regards to technology usage and access at home in preparation of 1:1 laptops going home with students
- Reconvening the Tech Committee to evaluate and address the Technology Plan with the goal of completing a new three year Technology Plan for the district.

Respectfully,

Kevin Verratti Director of Technology SAU #63